

Newsletter Date: 3rd December 2021

Sports For Schools Sponsorship

Thank you to everyone who has supported this wonderful cause. If you have not sent in your form and any money raised, please could you sdo this on Monday. We will hopefully be able to confirm the amount the school has raised before Christmas.

Keep an Eye Out!

Y₅ have been producing snowmen pictures and adding little messages as part of the 'share the love' theme. The snowmen will be posted around the Cam and Dursley area. We hope you enjoy spotting as many as you can.

Running Club

The final running club for this term will be on Thursday 9th December at 8.00 am (weather permitting). Club will restart on Thursday 13th January 2022. If anyone would like their child to join this Club, please contact the school office.

Message from Gloucestershire County Council—Free School Meal Holiday Vouchers

During the December holiday period, Gloucestershire County Council is providing vouchers to parents who have signed up to our Holiday Free School Meals (FSM) scheme. These vouchers are provided by Gloucestershire County Council as part of its commitment to 'no child goes hungry'. The vouchers are funded through COVID-19 grant funding we have received and is separate to that of the term time free school meals.

Parents who have signed up to the scheme will receive a voucher for £30 for each child who is eligible for FSM which will cover both weeks in the December holidays.

Parents who have signed up previously do not need to re-register, they have already been included, but, to ensure we get all who are eligible, we are encouraging new parents to sign up as soon as they can.

Applications for Holiday Free School Meal Vouchers for the December holiday period is open from Friday 26 November until midday Monday 13 December. Voucher emails will be sent out between 13 and 15 December. If parents apply after the deadline, we cannot quarantee delivery of vouchers before 25 December.

For more information and for sign up if you haven't already please visit our website: the Holiday Free School Meal vouchers page onhttps://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/holiday-school-meal-vouchers/ our website.

Please contact

childrensfund@gloucestershire.gov.uk<mailto:childrensfund@gloucestershire.gov.uk> if you have any queries not answered on the Holiday Free School Meal vouchers page

Christmas Festivities

This year, the children will be producing a Christmas video for all parents and family members to enjoy at the end of the term. This is due to the restrictions of Covid in place currently.







Important Dates to Remember—Autumn Term

Thursday 16th December— Christmas Celebrations: Pantomime, Christmas Lunch and

Friday 4th March—Willow Class Assembly

Friday 11th March—Juniper Class Assembly

Friday 18th March—Maple Class Assembly

Friday 1st April—Oak Class Assembly

 Please don't forget your sponsor forms for Paralympian Katrina Hart.





Newsletter Date: 26th November 2021

Christmas Jumper Day—Friday 10th December

We would like children to take part in this special day to raise money for Save the Children. Further information will be circulated next week.

Christmas Pantomime and Class Parties

Due to current restrictions, we have decided to book an online pantomime for the children to enjoy week commencing Monday 13th December. We will also be holding class Christmas parties for the children to enjoy in the last week of term. Further details will follow.

School Finishing Time on Friday 17th December

School will finish at 2.15pm on Friday 17th December.

Important Dates to Remember—Autumn Term

Thursday 16th December— Christmas Celebrations: Pantomime, Christmas Lunch and

Friday 4th March—Willow Class Assembly

Friday 11th March—Juniper Class Assembly

Friday 18th March—Maple Class Assembly

Friday 1st April—Oak Class Assembly

 Please don't forget your sponsor forms for Paralympian Katrina Hart.







